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via email and posting 
 
TO: NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, NAESB Wholesale Gas 

Quadrant (WGQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants 
FROM:  Jonathan Booe, Project/Meeting Manager 
RE:  WEQ/WGQ Request for Comments 
DATE:  January 29, 2008 
 
An industry comment period begins today, January 29, 2008 and ends on February 27, 2008 for a 
joint WEQ and WGQ recommendation that is posted on the NAESB web site: 

 
2007 WEQ Annual Plan Item 5 and 2007 WGQ Annual Plan Item 8 - Develop business 
practices as needed to support the e-Tariff program including submittal of tariffs and 
metadata.  (Docket No RM01-5-000) 
 
Recommendation 
 
Attachment to Recommendation 
 
 

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit 
comments for consideration.  The WEQ and WGQ Executive Committees will review the 
recommendation and we have tentatively scheduled a joint WEQ and WGQ EC meeting/web 
cast/conference call for February 29, 2008 from 1:00 to 5:00 pm C in Houston, Texas.  The WEQ 
and WGQ Executive Committees will review the submitted comments and consider the 
recommendation for vote.  We should know in the next few days whether the meeting/web 
cast/conference call can be scheduled on February 29, as two days is a short time frame for EC 
members to consider/read the comments before the meeting date.    If scheduled, it will be single 
topic meeting. 
 
All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on February 27, 2008 will be posted 
on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the WEQ page:  
http://naesb.org/weq_request.asp and the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to the WGQ 
page:  http://naesb.org/wgq_request.asp and forwarded to the WEQ and WGQ Executive 
Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the 
recommendation and attachment, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060. 
 
Best Regards, 
Jonathan Booe 
 
cc:  Rae McQuade, President 
 


